REeroLLO O1L CoMPANY

SINCLAIR BUILDING

TULSA, OKLAHOMA

Fort Worth, Texas.
January 8th, 1936,

Mr. Fo Jo v...ly’

State 0411l & Gea Inspector,
0il Conservation Commission,
P. 0, Box 522,

Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Dasr Sir:

I am enclosing three copies of from C-101, Notice
of Intention to Drill New Well, covering Repollo 0il
Company's No. 3 W. F. Hanagan, Section 12, Township 25-
South, Range 36-East, Jal Field, Iea County, New Mexico.
This proposed No., 3 Hanagan is requested as a direct
south offset to Byrd Frost No. 3-A Wells located in this
same section.

Yours very truly,

L PR 7

Enels. 3 /
ec~-Mr. Dana H. Knlsey



